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Dear Parents/Carers  

RE: Introduction of new Student Support Leader - Year 10 

As you may be aware, Mrs Colvin, the previous Student Support Leader for Year 10 has made the decision to 
leave the academy due to personal circumstances.  Although this was a difficult decision for her, we fully 
support her choice and wish her all the best in the future. We are conscious that there has been quite a degree 
of disruption in the pastoral support for your child’s year in recent months. As such, I am writing to you with 
information that we hope will mediate some of the uncertainty that this will have created. 

The Student Support Leader is a critically valuable member of staff, responsible for much of the pastoral support 
package that your child receives here at TNHA. I am pleased to announce that Mr Singh, previously Student 
Support Leader for Year 7, has transitioned over to Year 10 and is now ‘hitting the ground running’ with 
supporting your child alongside me and their tutor. I would like to take this opportunity to introduce him to you. 
Mr Singh has experience working with children within the academy and supporting their needs. As a parent of a 
young child, he also brings with him a wealth of experience and contributes to the proactive level of support 
students at TNHA can access. As a non-teaching member of staff, he is available to speak to you and your child 
regarding their pastoral support whilst here at TNHA. 

Your child’s tutor remains your first port of contact for any concerns you may have, however Mr Singh and I are 
able to support your child and will lead on additional provision for them, if required. The below contact 
information explains this process. 

Head of Key Stage 4 (Years 10 and 11) Mr S Nash spencer.nash@tnha.org.uk  

Student Support Leader – Year 10 Mr M Singh micka.singh@tnha.org.uk 

Year 10 Tutor Mr M Mallett michael.mallett@tnha.org.uk  

Year 10 Tutor Mrs G Morgan gemma.morgan@tnha.org.uk  

Year 10 Tutor Miss B James bethany.james@tnha.org.uk  

Year 10 Tutor Mrs S Caro samantha.caro@tnha.org.uk  

Year 10 Tutor Mrs S Cooper sarah.cooper@tnha.org.uk  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr S Nash 
Head of Key Stage 4 
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